
From: James.McLuckie@fcc.gov 
To: DELAWDER@aol.com 
CC: tepperlaw@aol.com, jshaffer@shafcomm.com, Ann.Gallagher@fcc.gov 
Hossein.Hashemzadeh@fcc.gov 
Sent: 12/7/2012 12:42:16 P.M. Eastern Standard Time 
Subj: RE: Regarding Mexican Coordination for KTDF-LP 
  

Mr. DeLawder: 

 

We have not received a response from Mexico regarding the channel 4 application.  A digital application 
for channel 23 will not need coordination with Mexico since it is covered under the previous full-service 
analog KHCE facility which is still registered with Mexico. 

 

Regards, 

James 

 


